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September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 10 Information Evening on Tuesday 26th September from 
5.30pm until 6.30pm in the main school hall.   This is an opportunity to hear briefings from our 
Directors of Learning for English, Mathematics and Science including information regarding home 
study, deadlines, examination specifications, study skills and support during Year 10.   
 
We want to work in partnership with you as parents to ensure your child fully participates in the 
support available. 
 
We hope that you will take this opportunity to meet with us at the beginning of what is going to be a 
very busy year for us all.  We are expecting a lot of parents to attend therefore we are only able to 
offer two seats per student. We are not expecting students to attend. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Holmes    
Head of Achievement Year 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 

 
 

  



 
 
 
 

 
 

 


